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Dear King George 

I oppose this bill. Strongly. 

 

Technical changes which include the ability to adding taxes to those homeowners 

who make improvements are NOT 'technical' and there IS fiscal impact to the 

taxpayer with definite revenue added to the already burgeoning coffers the taxpayers 

are required to cough up to the state. This is an unethical bill. Any improvement will 

ultimately decrease home property value and it is exactly this (with all the 

homeowner, property owner bills): all homeowners to simply lose their homes after 

tax upon tax upon tax.   

 

 


